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9th December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you know, this year we are having to change the way that we are doing our Christmas 
productions and unfortunately will not be able to host the usual New Delaval events. This 
is a real shame, but in true NDPS style we still want to go ahead albeit in a different 
format.   
 
Each class has been working hard to produce a short festive video which we hope to 
share with parents in place of our usual Christmas performances this year. In order to do 
this we need to give you the opportunity to let us know if you do not want your child to 
take part.  
 
The photograph/image sharing permissions you have already given us will be used for this 
process, so we know that, unless you inform us otherwise by the end of the week, we 
have permission for your child to take part and be videoed as part of this performance.  
 
When the video is ready to be shared with parents we will let you know how and where to 
find it!    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher 
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